Home Learning for Bears March 2020

Dear Families,

Due to the current school closures, we have created a matrix of activities which you may like to complete each week. We have colour coded the activities according to the different areas of learning in the Early Years curriculum. You may wish to choose an activity from each colour each day, which will ensure coverage of a range of areas.

We have also placed some further links and information on our eschools class pages. This can be accessed in the same way that you access to book Parents' Evening appointments, either online or via the eschools app.

Please do keep up with daily reading at home, and books can also be read online at the Oxford Owl website. We know you won't have school reading books, but enjoy reading some of your home story books together as a family whenever you can.

All children have a set of green number cards which were sent home this week. Please use these to support with the maths activities.

We are also sending home an empty book for each child to use if they wish. The children might like to record pictures and writing in here. Remember that we encourage the children to use their phonics when trying to spell words and this is much more beneficial to them than 'copying' correct spellings. We are happy to see spellings such as 'orinj' or 'yelloa' as it shows they are applying their phonics knowledge!

Home learning will be updated every Monday morning so keep an eye on these pages for updates and information.

With all best wishes to you all,

The Bears Team